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Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Year 6 Slimbridge Visit 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As part of the whole school Ornithology project, Year 6 will be visiting Slimbridge Wetland Centre on 

Tuesday 24th January. On the trip, the children will take part in a ‘Wetland Wonders’ workshop and then 

tour the Slimbridge site. 

 

Children should come into school at normal time. We will be leaving at 9:15am and will travel back in 

time for the end of the school day. Please provide a snack, packed lunch and a bottle of water for your 

child. As a large amount of time will be spent outside, we ask that children wear appropriate clothing; 

warm clothes, comfortable shoes and if raining, waterproof coats.  

 

The cost for this trip is £13.70. For your convenience, payment and permission can be given online. If 

you pay with cash, please place this in an envelope with the below permission slip and return to the 

office or class teacher. If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium, the school will fund 50% of the cost of this 

trip, therefore you will pay £6.85. If you have financial difficulty with making a payment, please contact 

the office who will discuss this with you in confidence. Whilst payment is voluntary, school are unable to 

make a profit or loss on tips and activities so require payment of contact in order to ensure that these 

activities are able to take place. 

 

We would be most grateful of any offers by parents to accompany us, as the trip will not be possible 

without your support. Please indicate via the slip below or speak to the class teacher on the playground if 

you are able to support with this trip. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alex Edwards 

 

Assistant Head Teacher 
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Slimbridge Visit Year 6 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………………Class…………………………… 

 

  I give my child permission to take part in the visit to Slimbridge on Tuesday 24th January 

 

  I am able to help on this trip  

 

     

 

Signed……………………………………………………………(Parent / Carer) 

 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

